ADDENDUM
TO THE REQUEST FOR QUOTATION RFQ 358/17
(Renovation of Bashiga Mayor Building)

RFQ 358/17 August 29, 2017

RFQ 358/17 - Renovation of Bashiga Mayor Building, Ninewa Governorate | REFERENCE: RFQ-358/17
Mosul, Iraq.

Dear Sir / Madam:

We would like to inform you that the Site Visit will not take place on 31 August 2017 due to some
unforeseen internal official reasons. Hence, with this addendum to the RFQ 358/17.

The new date of Site Visit has been re-scheduled on 06 September 2017, 10.00 a.m. to 12.00
p.m. and the submission deadline has been extended until 2.00 p.m. 10 September 2017. If any
Company has already submitted Bid, they will have the opportunity to re-submit its new
Quotation cancelling the previously submitted one.

All other terms and conditions in the RFQ document shall remain unchanged.
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Piero qu_‘ﬁuele Franceschetti,
Operations rﬂnanager, Service Center
UNDP, Iraq.
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